
 
 
In Memoriam: Tad Dryl 1952-2013 
 
Ki Hoon Kim and Michael Balcomb 
August 22, 2013 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Our beloved brother, Tad Dryl passed on Tuesday, August 20, 2013 in New York City. He lived a 
dedicated live of faith as a true son of Heavenly Parents and True Parents. 
 
Let us support Tad’s family during this important time and pray for his victorious transition to a glorious 
new life in the spiritual world. 
 
Following is a message from his pastor, Rev. Andrew Compton. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Archbishop Ki Hoon Kim 
Continental Director 
 

 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 
President 
 
Victorious Life of Tad Dryl 

 

 
Tad Dryl (1952-2013) 

 
Our brother, Tad (Tadeus Jozef) Dryl passed away on Tuesday, August 20, 2013. He was born in Poland 
on October 27, 1952 and was Blessed in New York City in 1995, in the 360,000 Couple Blessing. He is 
survived by his loving wife, Marianna and sister, Eva. 
 
Tad's Seonghwa Service will be held on Monday August, 26 at the Peter Jarema Funeral Home, 129 7th 
St., New York, NY 10009 (telephone 212.674.2568). Doors will open at 2:00 p.m. and the service will 
begin at 3:30 p.m to 5:00 p.m. His body will be transported to Poland to be buried together with his 
father. 
 
Marianna asks that people do not buy flowers, but instead make a donation to help cover costs. Checks 
can be written to Marianna Dryl and sent to UCNY, 4 West 43rd St., New York, NY 10036, c/o Pastor 
Andrew Love. 


